
 
                                    
                              
 
 
 

US-95, Ironwood Intersection 
       Sept. 24, 2017 Construction Update 

 
At the new Medina intersection on Ironwood Drive, west of U.S. 95, paving is complete, but the 
intersection won’t fully open until the signal is installed in mid- to late-October.  Left turns off of 
Medina are prohibited until then. Work will occur during daytime hours, Monday through Friday.   
 
Paving is ongoing on the U.S. 95, Ironwood Intersection, and it should be opening soon after that. Work 
will occur during daylight hours, Monday through Friday.  
 
In addition, Avista is installing a new gas line along the north side of Ironwood. Work is expected to be 
during daytime hours, Monday through Friday, with possible work on Saturdays.  
 
This project will resurface U.S. 95, improve the intersections of Ironwood and Emma on U.S. 95, and 
add turn lanes and improved signalization.  
 
Motorists should anticipate lane constrictions and shifts on Ironwood to accommodate construction. Also 
increased travel times, speed reductions, and intersection work. Traffic is being controlled with 
temporary traffic control, flaggers, and utilization of existing signals. Flagging may be in effect 
throughout various areas of the project.  
 
This $1.8 million city of Coeur d’Alene project is being performed by CameronReilly, of Spokane 
Valley, Washington.  
	
  

	
  

 
	
  


